
        

STREET  LANE  PRIMARY SCHOOL 
      
    Street Lane, Denby, Derbys.   DE5 8NE.   
           Telephone/Fax  01773 742717 
 
Headteacher      Mrs Natasha Austin-Cooke 
Email:   headteacher@streetlane.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Friday 7th October 2016 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

           Street Lane’s Stars of the week are on display in the main entrance. 

This week’s stars are: 

 In Mrs Taylor’s class –Alanna Bradley for some fantastic descriptive English work and Liam 

Barke for his work on multiplication this week. 

In Miss Bestwick’s class –Paige Fenwick for her growing confidence in class and Flynn Clark 

for his improved handwriting. 

In Mr Shipley’s class – Harrison Doyle for his super handwriting and Finley Brown for his 

fantastic note taking skills. 

The winning class for the best attendance is Miss Bestwick’s class. 

The tidiest classroom award goes to Mr Shipley’s class. 

The ‘sunshine’ trophy goes to George Elliott for excellent manners. 

The lunchtime award goes to Lillie Smith for her friendly and helpful attitude. 

The Sports award goes to Jack Castledine for the effort he puts into running club! 

Mrs Cooke’s special award goes to Owen Beacroft for his Autumn poem. 

Well done to all of these children. We are very proud of your achievements. 

                          

Friends of Street Lane –They are holding an after school movie night on Friday 21st October 

from 3.30pm-5.45 pm. They will be sending home more information on their newsletter. You 

will be able to get tickets from either Mrs Cara Mee or Mrs Duffield.  

They are also holding another Table top sale on Saturday 19th November from 10am -2pm. 

More details can be found on their newsletter. I thought that I would let you know early so 

that you can start having a good sort out and earn yourself (and the school) some cash 

before Christmas!  

May I personally thank the Friends of Street Lane for all of their efforts to help raise 

funds for our children. We are using the £100 raised at the last event to purchase some 

more playground equipment. Thank you 

 

Parent Consultations will take place on Tuesday 18th October and Thursday 20th October. A 

letter will be coming home which requires you to respond with a preferred time. Could you 

please make sure that you reply by Wednesday 12th October 2016. 

 

Your child’s safety, well-being and happiness will always be a top priority for us 

throughout the year.  If there is something worrying your child, please let us know – little 

things can quickly escalate if they are not dealt with. It is very important we are kept 

informed so that we can ensure your child receives the best care and education.  Please 

 

mailto:headteacher@streetlane.derbyshire.sch.uk


also remember to let us know if your immediate contact details change, especially mobile 

phone numbers.   

 

 

N. Austin-Cooke 

Headteacher 

12th October 2016 Drama workshop to celebrate Black History 

month (Mr Shipley and Mrs Taylor’s class) 

18th October 2016 Parent consultations 4-6pm 

20th October 2016 Parent consultations 5-7pm 

21st October 2016 Movie night in school run by Friends of Street 

Lane. More details to follow 

21st October 2016 Last day of Term 1 

8th November  Puffins trip to Beaumont Hall  

2nd December 2016 Christmas fayre from 1.30pm 

12th December 2016 Whole school visit to panto (AM) 

15th December 2016 Whole school carol concert from 2pm  

16th December 2016 AM ‘Good to be green’ reward 

PM Party afternoon 

Last day of term for children 

19th December 2016 INSET DAY 

20th December 2016 INSET DAY (No school for pupils) 

3rd January 2017 INSET DAY 

10th February 2017 Last day of term (Spring 1) 

20th March 2017 INSET DAY 

Friday 7th April 2017 AM Easter open morning 

PM ‘Good to be green’ reward 

Last day of term (Spring 2) 

Friday 26th May 2017-Sunday 28th 

May 2017 

 LEA GREEN residential weekend (glamping) 

Letter to follow  

Last day of term (Summer 1) 

Thursday 6th July 2017 Sport’s day from 1.15pm 

Saturday 8th July 2017 Summer fayre 11-2pm 

21st July 2017  Leavers assembly AM 

‘Good to be green’ reward PM 

Last day of term (Summer 2) 

 

 


